
 

TOWN OF BARNSTABLE 

 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
A public hearing on the proposed changes to various fees for the Department of Public 

Works’ water, sewer and solid waste transfer station operations within the Town of 

Barnstable will be held on March 19, 2024 at 11:00 AM.  The proposed changes will take 

effect on July 1, 2024. The hearing can be viewed on Barnstable’s Xfinity Channel 8 or 

High-Definition Channel 1072 as well as Zoom.   Those wishing to provide public 

comment may do so by accessing the meeting via the Zoom link or telephone number 

below. 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://townofbarnstable-us.zoom.us/j/83795517460 

 

Meeting ID: 837 9551 7460 

 

• 833 928 4608 US Toll-free 

 

Information regarding the proposed changes will be available on the Town Manager’s 

page of the Town of Barnstable’s website at www.townofbarnstable.us on  

March 8, 2024.   

 

 

 

      /S/ Mark S. Ells 

           Mark S. Ells 

                       Town Manager 

 

Barnstable Patriot 

March 8, 2024 

 

 The Town of Barnstable 
Office of Town Manager 

367 Main Street, Hyannis, MA 02601 

Office: 508.862.4610 

Fax:     508.790.6226 

www.townofbarnstable.us 

Citizens’ Resource Line: 508.862.4925 

 

Mark S. Ells, Town Manager    M. Andy Clyburn, Assistant Town Manager 

mark.ells@town.barnstable.ma.us      andy.clyburn@town.barnstable.ma.us 
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